
 

Please tell us about your care at 
The Royal Bournemouth and Christchurch Hospitals NHS 
Foundation Trust 
 
The CQC’s inspection will be starting from 20 October 2015 at: 

 Christchurch Hospital 

 Royal Bournemouth Hospital 
 

The Care Quality Commission (CQC) is the independent health and adult social care 

regulator. Our job is to check whether hospitals, care homes, GPs, dentists and services in 

your home are meeting national standards. 

We do this by inspecting services and publishing our findings, helping people to make 

choices about the care they receive.  

We will look at the quality and safety of the care provided based on the things that matter to 

people. We will look at whether the service is: 

 Safe 

 Effective 

 Caring 

 Responsive to people’s needs 

 Well-led. 

We are inspecting The Royal Bournemouth and Christchurch Hospitals NHS Foundation 

Trust starting from 20 October 2015.  Before an inspection we consider a lot of information to 

help us to decide what we need to look at during the inspection.  

Your experiences of care, and those of your family and friends, will help us to do this. We 

want to hear what you think.  

Click here to tell us about your experiences of care and find out more about the inspection.  

Thank you for your help,  

 

Sir Mike Richards 
Chief Inspector of Hospitals  
Care Quality Commission 
 

http://www.cqc.org.uk/syeRBC

